
Aug 1st 2023

Dear Dyersville City Council,

Beckman High School is celebrating Homecoming 2023 on September 25th -Sept 29th
We request permission to hold our annual parade on Friday, Sept 29d at 2pm.

The parade willdepart at 2 p.m. from the Beckman parkjng lot. The parade route takes
13th Avenue to 6th Street N., to 1st Avenue E.. and onto 3rd Street S.W.

Thank you for your consideration of this request

Sincerely,

Steven Lueck
Assistant Principal
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